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4 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
National Careers Week 
 
 
This week is National Careers Week which we will be marking in a number of ways in school.  Year 10 
students have had a Notre Dame assembly this morning and Year 11s will be visited by the National 
Citizenship Service tomorrow.  Years 7, 8 and 9 will also have bespoke Careers assemblies later in the week to 
help them examine their aspirations.  In lessons, students will be completing starter activities which look at 
the career paths related to individual subjects and in form they will be focussing on the skills required in the 
workplace. Please find attached a NCW guide for parents which will support you in having careers related 
conversations with your children. 
 
As ever, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions in this area on 
vty@cardinalheenan.com. 
 
With kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs V Tiffany 
Assistant Headteacher 
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